COLORADO
Oil & Gas Conservation
A Commission

Department of Naturat Resources

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 81
Denver, CO 80203

April 15, 2016

Williford Resources, L.L.C.
Attn: Linda Callahan

6506 S Lewis Ave, Ste 102
Tulsa, OK 74136

RE: COGCC NOAV No. 401027413

Williford Resources, L.L.C. (Operator No, 96735)

Dear Ms. Callahan,

Please find the enclosed Notice of Alleged Violation (NOAV) for Williford
Resources, L.L.C.’s (Williford’s) facility in La Plata County, Colorado.
Instructions for Williford to respond and complete corrective action are

included in the NOAVY document. If you have procedural questions pertaining to

the NOAV, please contact me at 303-894-2100 x5172. If you have technical

questions pertaining to the NOAV, please contact Mark Weems at 970-259-4587.

Very truly yours,

V. el

Steven Mah, NOAYV Specialist
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Commissioners: Thomas L. Compton - Chairman, Richard Alward, John H. Benton, DeAnn Craig.

James W. Hawkins, Tommy Holton, Andrew L. Spielman, Mike King, Dr. Larry Wolk
John W. Hickenlooper, Governor | Mike King, Executive Director, DNR | Matthew J. Lepore, Director



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

On April 15, 2016, a true and correct copy of the NOAV and this cover letter, were
sent by Certified US Mail, return receipt requested, and electronic mail to the
following as indicated:

Williford Resources, L.L.C.
Attn: Linda Callahan

6506 S Lewis Ave, Ste 102
Tulsa, OK 74136
lcallahan3@swbell.net

Glenn Stevens: glennstevens@centurylink.net

Hearne Williford: hwilli@swbell.net
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Steven Mah
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